
Orange County Transportation Authority 
550 South Main Street / P.O. Box 14184 / Orange / California 92863-1584 / (714) 560-OCTA (6282) 

 

March 10, 2025 
 
 

 
 
 
SUBJECT: Request for Proposals (RFP) 5-3868 
 “2025 Orange County Strategic Rail Plan” 
 

Offerors: 
 
This letter shall serve as Addendum No. 1 to the above RFP issued by the 
Orange County Transportation Authority (OCTA). Offerors are reminded that 
the proposal submittal date is at or before 2:00 p.m., April 1, 2025. 
 
The following written questions were submitted by the deadline of 5:00 p.m., 
March 7, 2025: 
 
1. Q - Will the interviews planned for April 23, 2025, be virtual or in person? 

 
A - Interviews will be held virtually. 

 
2. Q - Is any travel demand modeling or market analysis work required for 

this project. 
 
A - Travel demand modeling as well as market analyses work is expected 
for this project. 
 

Offerors are reminded to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 1 in their 
transmittal letters and Exhibit B, “Price Summary Sheet.” All changes 
addressed in this Addendum No. 1 shall be incorporated into the final 
Agreement. 
 
Questions regarding this Addendum No. 1 should be directed to the 
undersigned at lmartinez1@octa.net. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Luis Martinez 
Senior Contract Administrator 
Contracts Administration and Materials Management 
 

                   
 
 
 
 
 

AFFILIATED AGENCIES 
 

Orange County  
Transit District 

 
Local Transportation 

Authority 
 

Service Authority for 
Freeway Emergencies 

 
Consolidated Transportation 

Service Agency 
 

Congestion Management 
Agency 

 
Service Authority for 

Abandoned Vehicles 
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